
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 

September 20th, 2015 
 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

KINDERGARTEN SIBLINGS 2017 

SAINT GREGORY’S FOOD PANTRY COLLECTION 

2016 NEW JERSEY RUN FOR THE FALLEN 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

FALL PLANT SALE - ORDER YOUR MUMS! 
 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

ART CLUB – GRADES 1-4 

ENSPIRITED PROJECTS (with Miss Colleen): 

SCROOGE SCENE WORKSHOP – GRADES 5-8 

SANTA’S COOKIE PROBLEM – GRADES 1-4 

SUPERHERO CREATION LAB – GRADES K-2 

MAD SCIENCE – GRADES K-5 

THE SINGING SAINTS – GRADES 3-8 

ZUMBA – OPEN (with Miss Melissa) 
 

CHURCH NEWS 

BLESSING OF THE ANIMALS 
 
 

There WILL NOT BE a Green Communication Folder today. 
 

 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

WWW.SCHOOLCAFETERIA.COM 

 

http://www.stpschool.org/
http://www.schoolcafeteria.com/


SCHOOL NEWS 
St. Peter School 
415 Atlantic Ave 

Point Pleasant Beach, NJ 08742 

732-892-1260 Fax: 732-892-3488 

www.stpschool.org 

 

 

 
 

September 12th, 2016 
 

Dear St. Peter School Families, 

 

With the Fall Open House around the corner on October 11th, it is important for us to know 

if you have a child that will be registering for next year’s Kindergarten class.  This process 

helps in the projection and enrollment process for February. 

 

Kindly complete the form below and return it to school by September 16th, 2016.  Thank 

you for your cooperation and expediency in this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

Tracey Kobrin 
 

Tracey Kobrin 

Principal 

 
(Detach and return to the School Office) 

 

KINDERGARTEN 2017 

 

 

Family Name:____________________    Child’s First Name:_________________ 

 

Name of the education center your child presently attends: 

__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Siblings attending St. Peter School are presently in grades ____, ____, ____, and 

____. 

 

ANCHORED in FAITH 



Fall, 2016 
 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

 Continuing a long tradition at Saint Peter School, we will be 

supporting Saint Gregory’s Food Pantry this year. During the year, we 

will be collecting donations of food and seasonal items. These donations 

will help to continue the work of Our Lord in our local community. 

Periodically I’ll send home a letter requesting a certain item for our 

current collection. These suggestions are simply reminders of items which 

are often requested and appreciated by many people. Other non-

perishable food items are always welcome too. Perhaps your child would 

like to donate a favorite food choice which another child would certainly 

enjoy. Often stores advertise buy one get one free sales. You could keep 

one and send us the other. Maybe you shop in bulk and could send us one 

wrapped item from a package of a dozen. 

 

 Our first request for this school year is cereal, oatmeal, or a 

breakfast item. All classes are glad to receive your donations as this is a 

school wide project. Send them in with your children. We’ll send all of 

your donations to Saint Gregory’s on October 14. 

  

Look for news about our Thanksgiving food drive in November. 

Thank you for your generosity and your help to do God’s work on earth. 

 

                                                                    Sincerely, 

                                                                    Miss Butler 

  



 

Join Saint Peter School on 

Sunday, September 25, 2016 

In Support of the 

2016 New Jersey Run for the Fallen 
 

If you plan to join us, please park a block or more away from the church 

and school in order to leave the parking lot available for those attending 

7:30 Mass. 

Meet us at 7:30 am on Forman Avenue, across from the gym, to cheer on the 

runners as they pass at approximately 7:45 am. 

We hope our show of support will warm the hearts of those families who 

have lost loved ones to war. 

New Jersey Run for the Fallen Mission Statement 
 

 “Although we visibly run one mile to honor and remember each fallen hero from the 

current conflicts, the total run represents every service member from New Jersey who 

laid down their lives for freedoms cause. Thousands have sacrificed to preserve our way 

of life and as you give tribute to a particular hero please remember others who have given 

the ultimate sacrifice throughout history. New Jersey being rich in the foundation of this 

country has given 16,408 of her sons and daughters. Regardless of war or conflict, branch 

of service or method of death, we ultimately run for them all, honoring their service and 

sacrifice, and remembering that they each gave up a future so that we could have ours. 

We give tribute to them by name wherever possible and to the sacrifice of the families 

they left behind.  

Our goal is to raise awareness for the lives of those who fought and died, to rejuvenate 

their memories and keep their spirits alive, to support organizations that aid the families 

of those killed, and to aid in the healing process for the native New Jersey residents 

whose lives have been affected by the war. We refuse any political affiliation or agenda, 

but simply honor those who have fought, and those who have fallen under the American 

flag."  
 

For more information on the New Jersey Run for the Fallen please 

visit: 
 

www.mjrunforthefallen.org  

  

http://www.mjrunforthefallen.org/


PTA NEWS 

 

  

Saint Peter School  

Fall Plant Sale 

Pre Order Form 

*Orders Due by Sept. 27th 

Send to Kelly Marchetti C/O Madison Marchetti Grade 8 

NAME:                                                      TOTAL: 

           _________________________________________                            $_________________       

   

***Choose Quantity and Color*** 

8” Full Mums                    8” RED       8”Yellow     8” Bronze    8” Purple     8”White               

$6.00  each                     #________    # ________     #________      #________      #________ 

  

10” Hanging Basket       10” RED        10”Yellow   10” Bronze  10” Purple  10”White               

  

$10.00 each                    # _________    # _________   # _________    # ________     #________ 

  

14” Decorative Multi colored mums with millet center. 

$25.00 each                       #_________ 

              *Pick up Oct. 2
nd

 2016 between 8:00 AM and 2:00PM at Saint Peter School 

  

  



 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS 

 
 

SAINT PETER ARTS AND CRAFTS CLUB 
 

WOULD YOU LIKE TO HAVE FUN MAKING ARTS AND 
CRAFTS??? 

 

We will be busy having fun and creating Arts and Crafts. 

We will create seasonal projects. 

 

Join us starting on Thursday, October 6th at 2:15 p.m. In the Art Room. 

This is a six week program. 

 

Classes will end at 3:30 p.m. 

  

Students in Grades 1 through 4th are welcome!  Limited to 15 students on 

first-come, first serve basis!  

The fee for the Art Club is $10.00. 

 

If you are interested, please fill out the registration form.  Please include 

your check:  

 

 

ST PETER ART CLUB 

 

 

STUDENT NAME: ________________________________ 

 

 GRADE: _____________________________ 
  



  



  



The “Singing Saints” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Children’s Choir will begin rehearsals on 

Thursday, Oct. 6, 2016, from 2:15-3:15 p.m. 

 
Open to grades 3 and up, we will discover the joy of singing as a 

group, learn proper singing techniques and begin to sight-read. Last 

year the choir sang at the Veteran’s Day program, the Christmas 

Pageant, two masses and much more. This year we have even bigger 

plans! 

 

Directed by Mr. Staunton, assisted by Mrs. Faugno and 

accompanied by Mr. Pisani, the “Singing Saints” will meet in the 

choir loft at church every Thursday. With a mix of liturgical music 

and other favorites it will soon be time to “Make A Joyful Noise!” 
  

To register please complete the information below  

and return to Mrs. Faugno.  
 

Name _______________________________ 
Grade_______________ 
 
Emergency contact:______________________ 
Phone#_____________ 

 
 

 

  



  



CHURCH NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Blessing of the Animals 

Sunday, 

October 2, 2016 

2:00PM 
 

The animals will be blessed next to Kolbe 
Hall, near the Garage.  
 
In lieu of donations, we will be collecting 
pet supplies that will be donated to the local 
animal shelter. 
 


